
Notes from the Head Teacher

Happy Friday Everyone!

It has been good for myself and the staff to catch up with many 
more of you this week. There is a real sense of spring and hope in 
the air; the full return to school for our children is the first step on 
the road map towards increased normality.

So many of you have mentioned missing your family and friends 
and the joy and balance this brings to your lives. I can truly identify 
with this. The children have shared these feelings in school too, 
through our well-being and zones of regulation curriculum. It is 
wonderful to have all the children back working and playing 
alongside their friends!

Wishing you all a restful weekend.

Mrs Mitchell

Attendance 
Our whole school attendance for this week was 96.92%

Reflection

“May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you 
trust in him, so that you may overflow with hope by the 
power of the Holy Sprit”

Romans 15:13

End of Term Arrangements

Hopefully you have all seen the emailed flyer giving information 
about the staggered finishing times at the end of term. There is
also a copy on the school website.

School Lunches
To coincide with Year 2 India Day, the lunch menu will be slightly 
different on Monday and Thursday next week, as follows:

Monday 22/3: 

Minced lamb slice with new potatoes & gravy or

Thai-style salmon fish cake with sweet chilli sauce & new potatoes

Oatmeal & raisin cookie

Thursday 25/3: 

Caribbean-style vegetable curry with rice or

Jacket potato with cheese & beans

Lemon shortbread biscuit

Virtual Information Sessions
If you would still like to join the meetings for either the Zones 
of Regulation or Well-being sessions, please complete the links 
which have been emailed home. Invitations will be emailed to 
parents who have expressed interest. Please check your junk 
mail if you cannot see it.


